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I have pleasure in sending the Joint Report of the Anglican/Roman 
Catholic Consul tat ion cor.cerning the Ordination of Women. This is the 
Consultation referred to in "Preparatory Information" for the Lambeth 
Conference 1978, page 57(d). I apoligise that it has not been possible 
to send it to you earlier. 

The Anglican circulation of the Joint Report of the Consultation 
held last February/March is made with the knowledge of the Vatican 
Secretariat for Promoting Christian Unity, wi th whom we have been in 
close assoc iation throughout. 

In our discuss i ons subsequent co the compl etion of the Report the 
Secretariat for Promoting Christian Unity has stressed that the Report 
must be read as a whole, a nd in particular that paragraph 6 should not be 
separated from paragraphs 2 and 3. The Anglican understanding al so is 
that the document be read as a single whole , in the light of the Terms 
of Reference given to the Consultation: "To what extent and in wha t ways 
churches with women priests and churches without women priests can be re­
conciled in sacramental fellowship.•·. It will be seen that the sub j ect 
of the Repor t is not an investigation of the grounds for or against the 
ordination of women to the priesthood, or of the possib ility of changes 
of mind or practice on either side . 

Each Primate is free to distribute the Report in his Province as 
he may wish. Several copies are enclosed; more will be available a t the 
Lambeth Conference. 

At the Lambeth Conference the Observers from the Roman Catholic 
Church will be able to comment on the Report . They include members from 
the Secretariat fo r Promoting Christian Unity, one of whom was also a 
participant in the Consultation. 

Following the Resolution concerning Pan-Anglican Conversations with 
other Churches (ACC-2 Dublin, Report page 8) the Anglican Consultative , 
Council at its next meeting will consider any response to the Repnrt which 
you may wish to send to it. 

The Report is not a restricted document, and Primates may communicate 
i ts contents as t hey wish. 
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Yours very sincere ly, 

jJ{ 
Secr etary General 
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